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STAFF COMMENTS – 5C 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  June 26, 2023 
    
TO: Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers 
 Dave Perrault, City Administrator  
  
FROM: Julie Hanson, Assistant to the City Administrator/City Clerk 
  
SUBJECT: Night to Unite  
  
 Budgeted Amount:  Actual Amount:  Funding Source: 
             N/A                       N/A                                           N/A 

 
 
Council Should Consider 
Night to Unite will be held on Tuesday, August 1 from 5:00 to 9:00 pm. 
 
Background/Discussion 
Individuals interested in hosting a Night to Unite event are encouraged to register their gathering 
by Friday, July 14 in order to ensure a deputy visit.  Events may also be visited by fire department 
personnel as well as City and other community officials.  
 
The City has information about Night to Unite, including the link for online registration, 
available on our website’s main page under News and Announcements. 
 
Registration can be completed online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NTU2023. Residents 
can find more information about Night to Unite in general on the Ramsey County Sheriff’s Office 
webpage or by visiting ramseycounty.us and typing night to unite in the search field. They may 
also call 651-266-7339 to speak with someone directly. 
 
Residents wishing to donate school supplies can bring items to their local neighborhood event or 
drop the items off at the Ramsey County Sheriff’s Patrol Station located at 1411 Paul Kirkwold 
Drive between 8 am and 4:30 pm Monday, July 31 through Friday, August 4 (see Attachment 
A). 
 
A list of neighborhoods participating in Night to Unite will be sent to the City Council when it 
becomes available to staff. 
 
Budget Impact 
N/A 
 
Attachments 
Attachment A:  School Supply Drive flyer 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NTU2023

